
 

 

 

 

Update: Mpumalanga GPSSBC meeting – 5 July 2024 
 

The following issues were discussed: 

 

GPSSBC Resolution 5/2014 (Agreement on recognition of improved qualifications in the 

Public Service) 

Members will recall from previous communication that inputs from labour as per the qualifications set by 

the employer were already forwarded to the DPSA for configuration. Labour learnt with disappointment 

that the DPSA could not go ahead and approve the qualifications that had been submitted by respective 

departments because of minor errors. It had been reported that the DPSA had since returned the 

qualifications to the Office of the Premier for rectification. Labour expressed disappointment and the 

Office of the Premier committed to making a follow-up for correction with the respective departments by 

Monday, 8 July 2024. 

 

Review of GPSSBC Resolution 1/2012: Governance Rules for Chambers – Council 

It was reported that the Secretariat was still awaiting input from both employers and labour. Parties 

committed to submit these by 19 July 2024. Labour also requested from the Secretariat that training 

should be conducted should there be a need to amend the Collective Agreement. 

 

The next Provincial Chamber will be held on 20 September 2024 and members are requested to submit 

new agenda items.  

 

Any employee interested in joining the PSA is requested to contact the following PSA employees for 

assistance: Sylvia.Watkins@psa.co.za / 082 880 8941 or Thandiwe.Mziyako@psa.co.za. 
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